Your Missionary to the Himalayan People

Dear family

It brings me immense joy and happiness to write you all about my ministry news
and how God is blessing us through your prayers, sacrifices and continuous financial
support. Praise the Lord. Words are not enough to express how much we are grateful to
you all. We want to say thank you and let you know that we always remember you in

our prayers.

Nagaland Baptist College continues to grow. During 2022-23 our college academic sessions
graduated 47 students last April and now most of them are already engaged in ministry. Some have
gone out as missionarys and others have joined local Church ministrys. During academic session of 2023-
24 we have already started classes in the month of June 16 and have enrolled 160 students out of which
the majority are male students unlike other years.

Our new Nagamese Baptist Church at Naga United Village is growing. In 2022 God
has opened another door in West Bengal to do ministry among many tea garden
workers in a non Christian area, and three more fellowship programs have started.

Amen.

This year the monsoon (rainy) season has started early in the month of April so we are having
difficulty trying to travel up in to the mountain areas. We are praying that after the rainy season is over,
we are able to visit some new villages. We are also getting ready to have VBS programs in all of our

Churches.
Prayer Requests

1 . Increased bible college class rooms as number of students has increased.
2. New land to build Church in Super Market
3. Our library needs to be upgrade.

4, Books for Bible College library
We hope and pray that you all will continue to pray for us as you always do so, that
we will reap the harvest together. Without your prayers and support we could do very
little ourselves. Thank you our loving and forgiving God and to all of you who are our
praying and support family we give thanks amen.

Your Missionary
Vito Aomi



